
 

 

 

Secondary Drug Education Workshop 

Tuesday 29
th

 
September 

14.00 – 16.30  
at 

Norwich 

Professional 

Development 

Centre 

(Tea/coffee on arrival from 13.45) 

This half day session will provide an opportunity for 

participants to refresh and update knowledge of: 

 good practice in drug education 

 legal requirements 

 links to the PSHE programme of Study and National 
Curriculum 

 issues faced by children and young people 

 ideas for resources and active learning 

 support available for children and young people and 
affected others 
 

This session is fully funded with no cost to participants 

Who should attend? 
PSHE leads, PSHE teachers, senior school leaders 

To book a place email: ECCH.HealthySchoolsTraining@nhs.net         

 

 

All secondary school PSHE leads are invited to this network 

meeting and to register your attendance, please email 

ecch.healthyschoolstraining@nhs.net 

For more 

information  

Contact Marian Fox 

on 01603 221810  

or email: 

marian.fox@nhs.net  

Delivered jointly by The Matthew Project and 
Healthy Norfolk Schools 
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